	[image: ]

	The Early Childhood Council
of La Plata County


Newsletter Submission Form
We are pleased to provide a bi-monthly newsletter as a service of announcements for upcoming events related to our early childhood community in Southwest Colorado.

To submit content for the newsletter, you must first complete this form. Please note that any request that is for fundraisers, job opportunities, service agreement contracts, or solicitations will not be considered for distribution. The Early Childhood Council is happy to post early childhood and family support jobs on our website job board. This request is not a guarantee; the information you provide may be distributed at the Council’s discretion.
Step 1
	Select the type of content you are submitting:

	☐
Grant Opportunity
Event
☐
Class(es)
☐
Workshop
☐
Scholarship
☐


Other (please describe):   Click here to enter text.
☐





Step 2
	
Create a picture ready snapshot of your content. Be sure to proofread, your content will be placed in the newsletter how it is received.
*Please note ECCLPC reserves the right to abbreviate or revise your content to fit our format.



  Step 3
	
Email Corinne Rogers at corinner@ecclaplata.org, with the following attachments:

· Completed Newsletter Submission Form
· Your picture ready content

	
	Notes:
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Submitted by
	
Name:  Click here to enter text.
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